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“Belt & Road”Aerospace Innovation Alliance Shaanxi Province
P.R.China

April 7%, 2020

Dear President Dr. Arq. Fernando A. Tauber,

On behalf of Northwestern Polytechnical University (NPU) and the Permanent
Secretariat of Belt and Road Aerospace Innovation Alliance (BRAIA), I would like to
express my sincerest regards towards students and staff in Universidad Nacional de
La Plata (UNLP), you and your family during this difficult time when COVID-19 is

spreading.

The world has been affected by the epidemic to different extent and the international
community is trying making joint efforts to fight against the coronavirus. NPU has
been tackling various challenges for a few months to make the situation better. We are

getting back to the normal track gradually.

UNLP is one of the greatest friends of NPU and has also made good contribution to
BRAIA. Considering the public health situation in Argentina being affected, we are

willing to provide every possible support.

We do believe that the business of creating new knowledge and educating the next

generation talents can be quickly resumed as soon as the epidemic is finished.

Wish you all stay strong and healthy.
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Prof. Wang Jinsong

President of Northwestern Polytechnical University

TEL:+86-29-88492267  FAX:+86-29-88491544  Email:braia@nwpu.edu.cn  Http://braia.edu.cn



